
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Council’s services will be closed on 
Monday, 25 April 2022 for the ANZAC Day 
public holiday. 
For after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call 
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920. 
 
COMMUNITY HALLS COMMUNITY 
ASSET COMMITTEE 
An Ordinary Meeting of Gannawarra Shire 
Council’s Community Halls Community 
Asset Committee will be held at the Lake 
Charm Hall, Hall Road, Lake Charm on 
Monday, 2 May 2022 at 7.30pm.  All 
interested persons are welcome to 
attend. 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, please 
contact Council’s Customer Service Team 
on (03) 5450 9333 to confirm attendance. 
TOM O’REILLY 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

PLAYABLE PLANTS COMING 
TO THE GANNAWARRA 
Playable Street’s musical installation, The 
Plants is coming to Cohuna and Kerang 
between 22-26 April. 
This free sensory installation experience 
will enable people to create their own 
plant symphony whilst exploring this 
interactive musical experience. 
The Plants will be available to explore 
between 10am and 4pm daily at the 
following locations: 
• Friday, 22 April and Saturday, 23 

April: Victoria Square, Kerang 
• Sunday, 24 April: Garden Park, 

Cohuna as part of the Cohuna 
Farmers & Makers Market 

• Monday, 25 April and Tuesday, 26 
April: Atkinson Park, Kerang 

 

AUSTRALIAN HERITAGE 
FESTIVAL CELEBRATIONS 
Visitors to Kerang’s Sir John Gorton 
Library will have the opportunity to 
explore the Lester Smith Lookout Tower 
as part of Australian Heritage Festival 
celebrations on Thursday, 28 April. 
Supported by the Gannawarra Library 
Service and the Kerang Family History 
Group, this free event running from 11am 
to 4pm will enable people to see Kerang 
from a different perspective. 
 

BEAT THE BITE! 
Council continues to respond to the 
Japanese Encephalitis outbreak impacting 
northern Victoria. 
You can avoid being bitten by mosquitoes 
by reducing stagnant water around 
properties; wearing long, loose fitting 
clothes outdoors; using effective 
mosquito repellents containing picaridin 
or DEET on all exposed skin; and trying to 
limit outdoor activity between dusk and 
dawn. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
It was great to see so  
many people supporting 
local events during 
Easter.  
Another major event 
coming up is ANZAC 
Day. My fellow 
Councillors look forward to joining 
communities across the Gannawarra 
on Monday, 25 April to 
commemorate this important day. 
Details regarding local events can be 
found on Council’s website. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 20 APRIL 
COHUNA (10.30am – 12 noon) 
KERANG (4pm – 5.30pm) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council immunisation 
sessions are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be 
held on Wednesday, 20 April at 
6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime  
by 5pm the day before each meeting. 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• Outdoor Worker – Temporary 

full-time 
• School Crossing Supervisor – 

Casual 
• Kindergarten Teacher – 

Temporary part-time 
• Manager Children’s Services – 

Full-time 
• Swim Instructor – Casual 
• Customer Service Officer - Casual 
• Mechanic – Full-time 
• Early Childhood Educators – Part-

time and casual roles 
• Family Day Care Educator (in 

home) – Part-time 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
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